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March 15, 2013 

Alaska State Senate 
State Capitol Room 510 
Juneau, AK 99801 

Dear Senators, 

Senate Joint Resolution 9, if passed by both bodies of the legislature, places a constitutional 
amendment before the voters in the general election in the fall of 2014. 

If passed, this Resolution would allow Alaskans to weigh in on the question of whether public 
funds should be also made available to private educational programs. We have not taken a 
position on the proposed amendment. However, we do believe it is important for the citizens of 
the State of Alaska to have the opportunity to express their views on this critical question. For 
this reason, NANA Development Corporation supports the Resolution. A vote of the citizens as 
a means of gauging the views of Alaskans on this subject would be beneficial. 

Sincerely, 

~[.~~ 
HeM K. Sandvik 
President 
NANA Development Corporation 
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